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10/06/2024  09:46:512024/1905/HS2 COMMNT Matthew Collard Dear sirs,

I’m writing on behalf of my client Mr Goldstein of 10 Park Village East who has recently seen a notice

of this application near to his home.

Mr Goldstein has not been consulted on any below ground construction work and the proposed

mitigation measures put forward as part of this application and therefore kindly requests that an

appropriate person contacts Mr Goldstein to arrange a meeting with him at his home to discuss the

detail and timescales of the work and the process for dealing with any issues that arise.

Mr Goldstein would also like an undertaking that the appropriate party will cover all reasonable and

proper costs in making good any damage caused by the construction works and that all works will be

rectified within a reasonable time frame.

Yours Sincerely,

Matthew Collard

For and on behalf of Northcote Building Consultancy Ltd
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